' Department of Conservation

'@' Te Papa Atawbai

24 January 2014

Anthony Jordan

Fyi-request-1405-894662be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Anthony

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

| refer to your request of 19 January 2014, under the Official Information Act, for information
held by the Department of Conservation relating to the proposed sealing of State Highway
38.

| am transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982, to the NZ
Transport Agency as the information to which it relates more closely connected with the

agency’s functions.

Yours sincerely
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National Office
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